
Dear Parents, 

Welcome to the summer term! We hope you all had a restful and 

enjoyable holiday.  

 

TARGETS 

We will be sending your child’s targets out this week in the front of 

their new homework books! 

TOPIC 

Our new topic this term is ‘Global Gardens’.  Within 

this topic we will look at different gardens from 

around the world such as rainforests, deserts, and 

polar regions.  Along with this the children will be 

planting and growing vegetables and looking after 

their own gardens near the classroom.  The topic 

will cover many aspects and subject areas including: English, history, 

geography, science, PE, design and technology, art, music and RE. 

SCIENCE 

Linking with our topic this term we will continue to look at and 

investigate plants, alongside this, we will also start to look at light 

and dark. 

 

PE  

The children will now have PE on Monday afternoon 

where they will be looking at circuit training and 

measuring the impact that exercise has on our bodies.  

The children will continue to have a PE session 

Thursday mornings with Coach Chris and the focus for this will be 

cricket. 

 

 

 



Homework  

We will continue to hand out weekly spellings in the normal red books 

but Maths homework and any other activities will now be in a new 

homework book.  The hand in date for homework will be specified.  

Please continue to hear your child read at home and help them to 

learn their times tables.   

If you have any problems or any queries at any time please don’t 

hesitate in coming in to see us. 

 

Many thanks for your support. 

  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Hill and Mrs Ireland 

 

 

 

 

 


